
Minutes
Administrative Council - College of Education and Behavioral Sciences

Thursday, April 12, 2001 - 9:30 a.m.
Dean’s Conference Room, Tate Page Hall

Members present: Adams, Cooke, Crews, Fiene, Filip, Fong, Metze, Mikovch, Nims, O’Connor, Poe,
Schnacke, Stone

Dr. Adams handed out information from the College web page and from regional newspapers
concerning the excellent teacher certification pass rates for WKU graduates. She informed the members that
sometime in early June the departments will be able to meet with Praxis personnel.  The date has not yet been
set.

The Dean then spoke on web-based off campus programs and how we want to offer whole programs
so there is a sequential process.  She said that we may do a test case–the Masters in IECE program at the
Owensboro campus.  If this works out, we will try other extended campuses.  Hopefully this will start this fall,
providing there is enough enrollment projected prior to the beginning of classes.  There will need to be a
continuing cohort of at least twelve.

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Susan Krisher, Secretary


